
Acadia All American Road Corridor Meeting 
Tuesday, April 19, 2011 

11:30 AM – 1:00 PM  
Church of Our Father, Hulls Cove 

 
CSS Recommendations – reviewed final recommendations of the CSS Committee.  
• Meeting with the Bar Harbor Town Council tonight at 7:00 PM 
• Public meeting scheduled for  
 
 
MaineDOT Funding 
• $1.5 million for preliminary engineering on CSS corridor 
• $2.7 million - Trenton Intersection improvements 

o Funding to complete the airport entrance road 
o Design walking or biking path along this project 

 
Transportation Enhancement Funds 
• $1,000,000 commitment may not be available all at once 
• Possible uses? 

o Roadside improvements 
o Waterfront Park 
o Recreational trail? May not be eligible  
o Acquisition of a scenic easement or property 

 Mike Hodgkins Used Cars property 
 Bronze Lantern 
  

• Who decides? 
o Trenton select board  
o  

 
Byway Funding 
• Possibility of this years grants 
 
 


